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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 35 – 22nd June, 2018 

 

Another very busy and exciting week! 

 

Holy Communion 

On Saturday 16
th

 June the children in Year 3 celebrated the sacrament of Holy Communion and received the Eucharist for the first 

time. 

Many thanks to the children from the Juniors who came to sing as part of the choir – it is much appreciated. 

 

Sports Days 

This week we held Sports Day for EYFS, KS1 and KS2.  The children were brilliant.  They competed well and showed great 

sportsmanship. 

Having totalled up all the points, I can tell you that the winners of the House Cup goes to St Mark House – many congratulations to 

them. 

 

Catholic Schools Athletics  

On Monday 18
th

 June the squad of  McKyle, Malachi, Megan, Ellie-Mae, Ishpreet, Najim, Lewis, Khushi, Kye, Ann-Marie, 

Fareed, Mason E, Lacie, Nicardo, Sumaia, Jeremiah, Ann and Emily competed at Alexander Stadium. 

All the squad competed well against 35 other schools. 

Notable performances were: 

Ann Y3 Girls Sprint Winner 

Jeremiah Y3 Boys Sprint - 3
rd

 place 

Nicardo Y4 Boys Sprint - top 4 

Kye Y6 Boys High Jump - top 10 

Mason Y6 Boys 800m – 4
th 

place 

McKyle Y5 Boys Sprint – 3
rd

 place 

 

New classes for September 2018 

We welcome two new members of staff to the school, Miss Buckley and Ms Mobberley. 

Classes 

Nursery – Mrs Clarke and Mrs Conway 

Reception – Miss Turner and Miss Stevenson 

Year One – Mr Robinson and Mrs Lyon/Miss Pate 

Year Two – Miss Randell and Miss McClenaghan 

Year Three – Miss McCoy and Miss Buckley 

Year Four – Miss Brown and Miss Gripton 

Year Five – Miss Harries and Ms Mobberley 

Year Six – Mrs Taylor and Mrs Gregory 

 

Our ‘Change Over’ morning will take place on Wednesday 4
th

 July, 2018.  The children will spend the morning getting to know 

their new class teacher and new classroom in order to help prepare them for September. 

Our new Reception children will come to visit from 9 am to 10.30 am. 

 

Values and Virtues 

Certificate winners this week are Sabonta (Y1)  and  Ariba (Y5).  Well done. 
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Parentview 

Please visit www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk to complete the 12 short questions to give us your thoughts about St Wilfrid’s.  Thank 

you. 

 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 29
th

 June, 2018 

There is an opportunity to wear your own clothes on this day (£1 per family) with monies going to the Pemberton family to help 

with funeral costs following Ozil’s untimely death. 

 

School Teacher Day 

School is closed for a Teacher Day on Monday 25
th

 June, 2018. 

School re-opens for children on Tuesday 26
th

 June at 8.55 am. 

 

Hot Weather 

The forecast next week is for sunny and hot weather. 

Children can bring in sunhats/caps for breaktimes (names in the hats please!). 

Any suncream should be applied before coming to school and if they do bring in suncream, they should be able to apply it 

themselves. 

 

eSchools 

We use the eSchools platform for our website and for booking parents’ evening appointments. 

There are many more facilities which we would like to use from September including text messaging, letters home, checking your 

child’s attendance and ePay.  We will share information about how to use these, but in the first instance, please could all parents 

ensure that we have a current email address.  Please complete and return the slip at the end of the newsletter.  Thank you.  

Thank you to those parents who have downloaded the eSchools app.  This will be used from September.  For more information 

please go to https://academy.eschools.co.uk. 

Scroll down to I am a contact/parent.  There are YouTube tutorials explaining how it all works as well as user guides. 

Please let us know if you need a reminder of your login details. 

 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Light Blue Badge: Kye 

Pink Badges: Jenson, Makaulay, Charlie, Jessica L, Iga, Laraib, Ayesha J 

Red Badges: Elijah K, Divine, Aryan, Kacey C, Mario, Leo-Riley, Chloe-May, Majed, Sade, Antwaine, Bilha, Faris, Delilah 

Green Badges: Harrison K, Elisha, Scott, Freya, Christiana, Cristina, Sebastian, Leo-Soleil, Archie D, Jeremiah 

Purple Badges: Ellie-May H, Joel-Eli, Denusun, Ebony, Esther, Rachel, Wiktoria 

Yellow Badges: Nevaeh Evans, Andrius, Jakub, Victoria, Chanselle 

Dark Blue Badges: Miley-Louise, Courtney 

 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Whole class 

Reception AP Whole class 

Reception CT Whole class 

Year 1P Alessia, Kayla 

Year 1R Jessica, Kellan 

Year 2M Teodora 

Year 2R Oliver 

Year 3G Chloe, Kiera 

Year 3M Whole class 

Year 4B Whole class 

Year 4LG Whole class 

Year 5H Whole class 

Year 5I Newaz 

Year 6T Nadim 

SPORTS AWARD Catholic Athletics Team 

MUSIC AWARD Holy Communicants 

WISE OWL AWARD Doniro 

Well done everyone!  
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Period – 11
th

  – 15th June, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayers 

Please pray for Miss Brown’s mum who is recovering in hospital after a serious operation. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

 

 

 

 

…………………………………………………………Reply Slip……………………………………………………… 

 

Name of child…………………………….                                 Class……………….. 

 

 

Parent 1 email address……………………………………………………. 

 

Parent 2 email address……………………………………………………. 

 

 

Signed…………………………………Parent/Guardian                      Date……………………… 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 89.2% 

Reception CT 89.3% 

Year 1P 87.7% 

Year 1R 87.6% 

Year 2M 88.3% 

Year 2R 92.7% 

Year 3G 89.3% 

Year 3M 94.8% 

Year 4B 88.3% 

Year 4LG 87.9% 

Year 5H 92.7% 

Year 5I 87.9% 

Year 6T 92% 


